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The beginning of Academic session 2018-19 witnessed the interaction of Second year EC 

students with eminent Alumni of the Department. Prof. (Mrs) A.H. Harkare arranged an 

interactive session for second year EC students to guide and inform regarding trends in 

communication industry. It was intended to give a bit of exposure to students’ right at the 

beginning of second year so that they can start having a vision and can fix their goals for 

excellence in the core field.  

 

On 13
th

 July 2018, Ms. Unnati Ashar (Alumni EC 2016 batch) discussed “Research opportunities 

in Electronics and Communication Engineering after BE” with second year students. Ms. Unnati 

Ashar is pursuing MS by Research programme from Indian Institute of Science Education and 

Research, Kolkata and has completed her B.E. from RCOEM, EC Dept in 2016. She has also 

worked in L&T Core for about a year before joining her higher studies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Unnati Ashar addressing Second Year Students 



She encouraged students to pursue higher technical education and also discussed the impact of 

pursuing PG in her professional uplifting. She briefed students about the recent trends in 

communication industry and the measures to be taken to increase probability of getting selected 

in core companies. The session was interactive and the students asked questions regarding 

process of getting selected in research institutes, GATE preparation and also industry exposure.  

Students appreciated the way in which she guided them regarding entrance exam preparation and 

the encouragement he gave to pursue higher technical education. The department is striving to 

encourage students to pursue higher technical education. 

 

L-R Ms. Unnati Ashar being felicitated by Dr. R.B. Raut, HOD EC in presence of Dr. 

Mridula Korde, Alumni Incharge, RCOEM and Prof.(Mrs) Ankita H Harkare, Alumni 

Coordinator, ECE Dept. 


